
Calling all muggles, witches, and wizards! 
 

Join us on Tuesday, February 19th at 11:00 a.m. where you will  

experience all things Harry Potter including sorting, wand choosing, 

trivia and more. Participants are encouraged to dress up.  

 

Please call (978) 948-2850 or stop by the library to sign up.  

Children and teens of all ages welcome. 


